
 

 

  

 

March 23, 2018 

Open Letter by Global CEOs 

Urging Businesses to Join Race to Zero and Safeguard Our Environment 

We, the undersigned leaders of corporations representing diverse business interests and 
sectors of the global economy, are united in our commitment to building a cleaner, more 
prosperous world. We recognize the significant market opportunities that exist in reducing 
waste and emissions in our business practices. We know that the strongest global firms 
thrive by investing early in cutting-edge clean technologies and resource efficiencies. We 
understand that sustainable business practices are particularly crucial in China, where the 
transition to a low-carbon economy is rapidly underway. And we believe that the private 
sector must lead efforts to address the economic and environmental risks associated with 
global climate change. That’s why we are supporting the Race to Zero initiative, in pursuit 
of a zero-emissions, zero-waste economy. 

The Race to Zero is a clear statement of our commitment to reduce the environmental 
impact of our operations. We urge all corporate leaders to join us. 

Sincerely, 

    

                        

                         

           

                   

               


